
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 AMAZING Year 6 
 

We are so so proud of Year 6, the first Year 6 group to sit their SATs since 
2019. It’s been in the news how much pressure children sitting exams this 

year are feeling, and Year 6 – despite their natural anxieties, have been truly 
amazing. They are an open, honest, sensitive, and tough cohort and we could 

not be more proud. WELL DONE Year 6. 
 

 
Why should promises be kept? 

Winning amswer from Ollie in Year 5 
I promise to do all the Agents of Change challenges and I will keep the promise because the 

world needs more people doing these things.  
 

 

13th May 2022 
 
 

There is no such thing as a single issue struggle       Audre Lorde 

Winning answer from Tommy in Foundation Stage 
If you do a pinky promise it means you are kind.  

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 
year2circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Torres: 

year2squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 
 

Mrs Parker:  
year3@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Alexander:  
year4@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Winning answer from Theo in Year 2 
If you give someone your favourite video game and say 'promise you will give it back' and 

then they don't, it will break their trust and they will never do it again. 
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Swallows Nests 
 

This week Nick Baker came to school to attach 
starter nests for swallows to the preschool 

building. He showed the children in Year 2 what 
they look like, what makes them inviting to the 
swallows, where they need to go and why, and 

what to look out for. We had some experts among 
us that could identify different birds from photos, 
and knew where they migrated from. Keep your 

eyes peeled for exciting visitors! 
 

 
 

 

Forest School   

The second half of Year 1 had an afternoon of 
clouds with rain and then glorious sunshine 
down at forest school this week. It was a jam 
packed session filled with exploring, climbing 
trees, swinging on ropes, learning how to cut 

and drill with tools, finding slug eggs, plus they 
even found a fairy door! So much fun and so 
many smiles - they can’t wait for next week. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Sport’s Day 
 

This year we are pleased to be able to invite parents to 
spectate our whole school sport’s day. This will be 

held on the recreation ground on Thursday 9th June. 
We hope to start at 9:15am, and it should take 

approximately 2 hours. Children should be wearing 
suncream on the day, and a hat would be a good idea. 

Please note, there will be no access to toilets for 
spectators throughout the event. 

Skinny Jeaned Gardener 
 

We are really excited to be one of a small number 
of schools selected to design and plant a garden 

bed in the town centre as part of Jubilee 
celebrations. We were visited by the Skinny 
Jeaned Gardener to talk to Year 3 about this 

exciting project and talk through ideas. We can’t 
wait to get to work!   

 
 

 


